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As the Environment Chairpersons for Multiple District 19, we work to encourage 
Lions to include environmental projects in their array of service projects, and to 
highlight the good work that Lions are doing. We are working to create Environment 
Teams in our District, to best meet our goals.  We ask District Governors to include 
seminars or work projects at conferences and meetings that inform Lions of great 
service ideas and projects.  We hope to engage Lions throughout our Multiple District 
of Washington, British Columbia, and N. Idaho in activities throughout the year.  

 
Protecting Our Environment is a service goal that represents countless hours of 
work currently for Lions, Lioness, and Leos.  It is also a bridge to more members in 
the future as Lions work together and in partnership to ensure that future generations 
inherit a livable world.  The LCI website is being constantly updated to be more 
responsive to member needs.  It presents a cornucopia of project ideas, media, and 
support materials to assist Lions in planning and reporting Environment projects:  
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/community-environment/index.php. 	
  

 
Here’s a quick picture of progress to date on Centennial Goals.  See the back page of 
this report for a handout from LCI.  Please share these Project Ideas with Lions.  
 
Contact Us.  We will assist with project planning, displays, workshops, 
connections, newsletter articles, Facebook entries, ideas, and links. 

 
Lion Nancy Messmer, Ph.D. (360.963.2442   Lion PCC Enoch Rowland, PhD. (206.878.1283) 
Clallam Bay Sekiu Lions able@olypen.com                   Burien Lions     kleenwell@juno.com 



 

	
  


